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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

Wednesday 21st February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Oak 2 Learning 
 
I hope you have all had a lovely half term and you will be pleased to hear the children have settled 
back into school brilliantly. 
 
 
 
Royal Writer  
 
This week, to support children in becoming independent writers, we will begin our 
‘Royal Writer’ initiative.  Each day, a child who stands out for trying hard to write 
independently, during our let’s explore time, will receive a special royal cape and 
crown to bring home for the evening.  Please may these items be returned to school 
the following morning. 
 
 
PE Days and Forest School 
  
This half term, we do not have Forest School, however it will return in the Summer Term. 
Our PE days will also alter this half term, to enable us to partake in Gymnastics in the hall. 
Our PE days will now be on a Monday and Friday. Please may your child come into school 
on these days dressed in their school PE kit.  
 
As usual, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mrs Ladyman  
EYFS Leader 

Phone: 01202 590703 

Fax: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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